
Dear Members of the House Natural Resources Committee, 
I am writing you to urge you to support HB 4075 in order to put a stop to inhumane coyote killing 
contests. Coyote killing contests violate the ethics of fair chase hunting, are completely out of step with 
science-based wildlife management, and do not reflect our values as Oregonians.  
 
Coyotes are an important part of our ecosystems and help maintain a healthy balance of wildlife 
populations. There is absolutely no need for these cruel, destructive and backwards coyote killing 
contests to be allowed in Oregon any longer. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Respectfully, 
Alex Woolery 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


